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The Director
fnfrastructure proj ects
NShI Department of pþnning

and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NShI 2TTO

Dear Sir f l{ad.am,
Epping to thornleigh Third Track proj ectSS1 5L32
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As a condj.tion of considering a thirrl t,rack theoperator should replace t.he noisy olrl diesellocomoti-ves with quieter, less pãll,rt"r,t
electrical locomotives such as are used inNorth America or South Africa. ft would be T!necessary to change the locomotives at Broadmeadorr
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0n1y when this noise reduction is achíeved
and the olrl locomotives are renoved
should the natter of the third track be
considered.

As the private operator 1s the main
perhaps the only beneficiary of the
Èhirtl t,rack proposals, he should be
nake these changes.
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Yours sincerely,

JENNÏFER IIUBBARD


